
 Friday 1st May 2020 
 
 

Dear Ladybird Class, 

I hope you and your families are all doing well and are enjoying spending time 

together. I hope you are helping your parents at home and using your Growth 

Mindset to continue to challenge yourself daily.  

My family and I have started fasting as Ramadan has begun for Muslims all 

around the world This is a very important time for Muslims. In this special 

month we do not eat or drink during daylight hours. We only have two meals a 

day, one before sunrise and the other at sunset. It can sometimes be 

challenging especially when it is hot! Maybe you can find out about why Muslims 

fast with your grownups?  

It has been so nice reading the 

comments you have been 

leaving on the Google 

Classroom stream page for 

myself and your friends! Well 

done to all of you who have 

been working so hard with your 

learning.  Thank you to the 

adults for sharing some lovely 

photos of children learning and 

smiling. Keep up the hard work 

Ladybird class!  I hope to see 

many more photos of you 

smiling and doing some amazing 

work. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Rafique 
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